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Welcome back everyone! 

We have been so impressed with the way in which the children have settled back into 

the school routines. The children are looking really smart, we are proud of our Con-

stantine uniform and it is lovely to see the children wearing it with pride.   

Thank you for supporting our new end of day routines. We feel that has made the end 

of the school much calmer.  

As our new topics have begun we are looking forward to sharing the exciting learning 

with you, we already have had a Roman day in school. We have some enriching trips 

planned which will enable the children to consolidate and extend their learning. We 

are looking forward to sharing our new whole school curriculum map with you and you 

may have some skills and knowledge that we could draw upon. There are 3 key ele-

ments to our redesigned curriculum which are: Our locality, the environment and 

healthy futures.  

Thank you for all your support.                         Mrs G and Ms Smith 

Swimming    Year 5 are swimming this half term and they are doing so well. In the com-

ing weeks children may be achieving distance awards or 

skills badges. Whilst we record these on our systems 

there is no obligation to buy the badges and certificates 

although many  children love to collect them. If your 

child earns a badge and you would like to purchase it 

then we have these in school  and they cost £4 each. 
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Friday 13th December 

Week 2 Spring Term 2023 
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Amazing artist 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are so proud of Evie in Year 5, 

who has painted this amazing 

painting of her guinea pigs. She is 

showing a real talent. 

 

Y6 are being active 

Tresillian has been learning a new game, 

the bean bag raid, while focusing on our 

thinking during PE lessons the last two 

weeks. In doing so we have been working 

on our fluency in tactics, rules and move-

ment. We have also been looking at how 

communications can improve our results. 

Tresillian class are getting really good at 

the game now and it has been fantastic to 

see them think their way to success.  

 

Basketball League 2023 

Our newly formed basketball team did an amazing 

job on Wednesday evening when they played their 

first 2 matches against other Penryn Partnership 

Schools. They won the first game 4-0 against      

Perran-ar-worthal and lost by one goal, 4-6, in the 

second game against Mawnan Smith.  

Next week is a rest week (but the club will still run 

on Monday) and on 25th January our team will play Mylor and Kennall Vale Schools. 
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Poetry for Emotions 

In literacy Y3 have been learning 

about poetry for emotion. They 

have been learning to perform poet-

ry using enunciation, emphasis,    

intonation, speed, 

tone and facial ex-

pression.  

We have some 

very confident 

performers in the 

class.  

Year 5/6 Camp 

We are very excited to have secured a 

booking at Porthpean for our Y5/6 annual 

Summer Camp. This will take place on 

19th-21st June 2023. 

We will be sending out an information 

letter and more details very soon. 

 

Cosmic 

Kids 

 

Children in Year 1 have been learning  

Cosmic Kids Yoga since the start of the 

school year. They love it! 
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 Year 3/4 Camp 

Please can we give a gentle        

reminder to the parents in Y3 and 

4 regarding camp payments. The 

camp is only 2 months away and 

we have only received 4% of the 

total   

balance. 
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Constantine Farmers Market is on 

Saturday 

14th January 

at  

Constantine 

School 

9:30am-

12pm 

ROMAN DAY in Y4 

Kenwyn class  looked fabulous in 

their Roman and Celtic costumes 

and the shields they had made at 

home came in very handy when 

Centurion Ireland put them 

through their military training!  

During the day children played Roman ballgames and built and tested model aque-

ducts. As well as all this, they 

enjoyed a virtual visit from 

Gaius Julius Caesar, courtesy 

of the FOCS. The whole day 

was wonderfully immersive 

learning experience for all 

the children.  
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 Attendance figures to date: 

Fal Class:  93.7% 

Cober Class:  93.4% 

Lerryn Class:  92.8% 

Helford Class:  93.3% 

Kenwyn Class :  92.2% 

Tamar Class:  95.8% 

Tresillian:  94.9% 

National Expectation: 96% 
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